
To, 

PDUAMTQACI2017/10/2021 

PANDIT DEENDAYAL UPADHYAYA ADARSHA MAHAVIDYALAYA 

AMJONGA, GOALPARA-783124 
Website:www.pduamamjonga. ac.in::Email:modelcollegeamjonga@gmail. com:::Contact No.: 9435849434 

The Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff, 
PDUAM, Amjonga 

From: Mrs. Sudipta Phukan 
Co-ordinator, IQAC 
PDUAM, Amjonga, Goalpara 

OVERNMENT OF ASSAM 

OFFICE OF THE IQAC 

Education". 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Invitation for the One Day Seminar on "The Role of New Education Policy 2020 in Higher 

Dated Amjonga the 23th Nov' 2021 

Thanking you. 

It is an immense pleasure that the IQAC, Pandit Deendayal Upadhyaya Adarsha Mahavidyalaya, 
Amjonga is going to organize a One Day Seminar on "The Role of New Education Policy 2020 in 
Higher Education" on 26 November, 2021 at 11.00 A.M. in the College premise. Therefore, we would 
like to take this opportunity to invite and request the honour of your presence for the event. 

We will be highly grateful and obliged if you find time from your busy schedule and accept our 
invitation. We look forward to your gracious presence. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs. Sudipta Phukan 
Co-ordinator, IQAC 

PDUAM, A -78312 

IOAC, 

Goalpara 
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